
 
 

Eugene K. and Martha E. Fike Memorial Scholarship Fund 

Eugene and Martha Fike were true supporters of the Peru Community School Corporation. Till the end 

of their lives, the couple was dedicated to the community and schooling that raised them. They knew 

they wanted to give thanks to their roots and the incredible education they received from Peru High 

School. So, Eugene and Martha decided to gift a very generous portion of their estate to the students 

of Peru schooling. 

Community School Corporation established the Eugene K. and Martha E. Fike Memorial Scholarship in 

2007. It was created in gratitude for, and recognition of, the wonderful education given to the Fikes’ 

by the truly dedicated teaching staff of Peru High School. The purpose is to provide scholarships for 

any deserving student graduating from Peru High School in Peru, Indiana. Wanting to reach as many 

students as possible, the scholarship general requirements are for graduates who are likely to 

succeed in college in the curriculum or discipline of their choice.  

Since the start of the scholarship, over 120 Peru students have been awarded and able to further 

their education. The Fikes’ legacy will always be remembered, and their generosity will help PHS 

students thrive for years to come.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


